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In Case You Missed It: August 2022 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Here are notifications we sent through August 2022. To read any of the following notifications, 
please visit www.hpsm.org/provider/notifications  
 
• August 8: Watch HPSM’s Disability Pride Month Webinar Recording 
• August 12: Medi-Cal Benefit Coverage Updates for Continuous Glucose Monitors 
• August 25: Effective 9/1/2022 HPSM to Require NEMT Prior Authorization 
• August 25: Provider Offices May Soon See Increase in NEMT Authorization Requests 
• August 25: Updated Pricing Policy for Billing Codes S9335 and S9339 
• August 31: New Facility Site Review (FSR)/Medical Record Review (MRR) Tool 
 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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